
February 26, 2021

PREMISES INSPECTION COMMITTEE REPORT 
Uptown Eye Specialists (Scarborough) – Level 2

Scarborough, Ontario

Following a review of the Reassessment Summary and submissions from Uptown Eye 
Specialists (Scarborough), the Premises Inspection Committee has issued the premises 
an outcome of Pass.

As indicated in the Premises Inspection Committee Report dated August 31, 2020, the 
Committee has approved the premises change from a level 3 to a level 2, with the 
removal of cosmetic and hair transplantation procedures from the premises’ procedure 
roster.


